
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
May 6, 2005 

 
 
 
 
 
Power Realties, LLC for Estate of Jeff Vaughn 
P. O. Box 953 
Saraland, AL  36571 
 
Re: Case #SUB2005-00078 

Oakstone Subdivision 
Southeast corner of Laurendine Road and Lancaster Road. 
49 Lots / 32.6+ Acres  

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on May 5, 2005, the Planning Commission decided to holdover the above 
referenced subdivision until the meeting of May 19, 2005, to allow staff to review the revised 
plat and to notify adjacent property owners regarding the increase in the number of lots. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Victor McSwain, Secretary 
 
 
By: /s/ Richard Olsen, Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Byrd Surveying, Inc. 
 Estate of Jeff H. Vaughn 


